
Dear <FIRST NAME>, 

As a member of the University of Chicago Law School Class of XXXX you are invited to celebrate our XXth 

reunion on REUNION DATES to REUNION EVENTS. Year after year, we read pages of class notes in the 

Law School Record chronicling our classmates’ impressive achievements. Even through such challenging 

times, we have accomplished so much—personally and professionally—in the past years and we expect 

even more in the years to come. 

Reunion Weekend is a memorable opportunity to catch up, rekindle friendships and further engage with 

our alma mater. We cannot wait to reconnect with you during this lively weekend. This year, we have 

the opportunity to come together as a class to make an impact and there are several ways to do so.  

Make a gift. In honor of our milestone reunion, we invite you to invest in the institution that made such 

an impression on our lives. Any gift, combined with those of others, will make a significant impact upon 

the quality of the educational experience provided to current and future law students.  

Maximize your impact. Multi-year pledges are an incredible opportunity to showcase your commitment 

to the University. Gift intentions, for up to five years, will be counted in full toward our Class Gift. You 

may also increase your impact even further by directing employer matches to the Law School. Please let 

us or NAME OFSTAFF LIASION know about the match, so we can include these contributions in the Class 

Gift.  

Stay connected. Attending virtual alumni events, engaging in discussions with faculty at virtual lectures, 

and being inspired by the clinics are all different ways to continue engaging with the Law School. Visit 

www.law.uchicago.edu/alumni to find ways to get involved. Your participation is essential to the future 

of our alma mater.  

In the next few months, members of the Reunion Committee will connect with you to share 

engagement opportunities. Please consider the impact you would like to make in honor of this 

milestone year. Thank you in advance for your generous contribution that will ensure UChicago Law 

School remains at the forefront of legal education for years to come. If you have any questions, please 

reach out to us or to our staff liaison NAME OF STAFF LIASION by email at EMAIL ADDRESS. 

We look forward to celebrating our reunion with you, 
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